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Another	year	has	come	and	gone.		I	would	like	to	personally	thank	all	the	Regions,	
Committees	and	Board	of	Directors	for	working	so	hard	to	keep	in	budget.		
Everyone	did	very	well.			
	
The	Finance	Committee	continues	to	work	on	a	solution	to	the	shipping	cost	of	
the	Paper	Safe.		Donations	have	been	made	through	NFVF	for	Paper	Safe	
expenses,	which	will	help	offset	some	of	the	cost.	
	
The	budget	for	fiscal	year	2018-2019	is	ready	for	submission	to	the	Board.	
We	are	always	seeking	other	means	of	Revenue.	
	
February	28,	2018	was	the	end	of	our	Fiscal	Year.		All	Incorporated	States	and	
Chapters	should	be	getting	ready	to	or	have	already	filed	their	Annual	Financial	
Reports	and	submitting	their	990	reports	to	the	IRS.	
	
	
Regards,	
Susan	Price	
National	Finance	Chair	
	

	


